From: Maggie Aguilar
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 10:03 AM

Subject: SCAG: RAMP-ATG Material for Information Purposes Only

Dear Members of the Regional Advanced Mitigation Planning - Advisory Task Group (RAMP-ATG):

SCAG received a letter from Regional Councilmember Huang regarding the Greenprint and RAMP processes, including
several issues that are germane to the Regional Advance Mitigation Planning — Advisory Task Group's jurisdiction, on
February 13. SCAG staff provided a response to Regional Councilmember Huang on February 17.

Both letters have been posted on the website and can be accessed here: https://scag.ca.gov/current-agendas and
here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/regional-advanced-mitigation-planning-advisory-task-group-february-18-2022-full-
agenda-packet.

Please note, this letter is not agendized for discussion at the RAMP-ATG meeting today because it arrived too late to be
included in the agenda, so it cannot be discussed at this meeting.

We look forward to your participation.

Best,
Maggie

| Maggie Aguilar
Clerk of the Board
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